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We are making significant improvements to the building at the National 
Maritime Museum from spring 2024 to spring 2025. This will include the closure 
of the Great Map. We are still welcoming schools during this time but please 
check the website for more information about how this will affect your visit. 
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Want to see behind the scenes?  

Our Collections and Conservation Store the Prince Philip Maritime Collections Centre in nearby 

Kidbrooke is open to visitors.  If you want to take a tour of our collections not currently on display 

and learn about conservation science, contact ppmcc@rmg.co.uk. 
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